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HEAD'S WELCOME

Please remember to bring a waterproof coat to
school as well as the usual water bottle and

reading records/logs.  
We are aiming to raise our attendance this term

- please ensure that your child's attendance is
good (above 95%) - extenuating circumstances

taken into consideration, thank you. 




Mr McDonald

Welcome to another or our newsletters!

We have had a focus on how to stay safe online with Internet Safety week being
held this week.  In our assemblies we have looked at the importance of computers
and technologies before beginning to think about what actions we can take to
ensure that we all stay safe online.  On Thursday Mrs Wilson, who leads our
Computing curriculum, gave a special assembly about internet safety where we
thought about this year's theme: 'All fun and games: exploring respect and
relationships online'.  All of our children had a lot of insight on the topic and
demonstrated good knowledge on how to stay safe when using the internet in a
variety of forms, but at the same time, they all learnt lots too!
It is apparent that a lot of our children use various forms on the internet for a
variety of reasons, at home this is mostly for online games.  It is really important
that children are well-supervised when playing online and that what they do online
is shared with you.  It is really important that parents and carers are aware of the
content their children are seeing and hearing online and, especially as they get
older, are even sharing.  We deeply encourage parents to know who their children
engage with online, and even if playing with their friends online, that you know
about the language they may hear or even use themselves in these games.
For more general advice on e-safety please visit our website's dedicated page for
this, which you can find under the 'Parent' tab or even by clicking here on the PDF
format of this newsletter.
You can find more information on other e-safety advice for parents here.

Children's break and lunch times are such an important part of the day for a
variety of reasons.  Children love to spend their own time in their own ways,
whether it be playing football on the field, tackling our trim trial, playing
basketball, being on the apparatus or playing any of their own games.  For others,
they love to just relax and read a book, write or draw.  That is why our break times
are accessible for all and we advocate our 'Playground Library', where children can
have a quiet space to read outdoors.  We also now have a writing and drawing box
where children can spend their time practicing mindfulness and drawing,
colouring or writing creatively.  It is really great to see our children accessing a
range of activities at this special time.  From next half term some of our year 5 and
6s have volunteered themselves to take on a Playground Leader role where they
will support and run lunch time activities for our children in the school.  It is great
that our children have these leadership responsibilities and are so keen to play an
active part in all areas of school life; for example, being a buddy with a younger
child to being one of our many monitors responsible for an area across the school -
it is important to encourage this aspect of school life so that our children learn to
make valuable contributions to our community, examples of which we have
already seen in our children who take part in village cleans and more.

Have a great weekend
Mr McDonald and all at St Buryan Academy

DATES
Term

S P R I N G  T E R M :

4  J A N U A R Y  -  8
A P R I L  2 0 2 2

( H A L F  T E R M  2 1 -
2 5  F E B R U A R Y

2 0 2 2 )

 S U M M E R  T E R M :

2 5  A P R I L  -  2 6
J U L Y  2 0 2 2 ( H A L F
T E R M  3 0  M A Y  -  3

J U N E  2 0 2 2 )

I N S E T S

2 5 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 2

2 6 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 2

 

P L A T I N U M
J U B I L E E :  

6 T H  J U N E  2 0 2 2

 



14th Feb

Valentines Red and
Pink clothes day

£1

World
Book Day -  
Dress as a

book
character
3rd March

Red Nose Day
18th March

PJ Day!

http://www.stburyanacademy.com/website/e_safety_advice/260725
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers


CONTACTS
Head of School/Designated Safeguarding Office: Mr J McDonald
head@stburyanacademy.org
Senior Teacher: Mrs N Cross
ncross@stburyanacademy.org
SENCO/Deputy Designated Safeguarding Office: Mrs J Kwiatkowska
joannak@stburyanacademy.org
Business and Administration/Parent Liasion Office: Mrs T Care
secretary@stburyanacademy.org

Further contacts are available on our website.

Stars of the
week

Reception - Alice for Kindness



Year 1 - Xander for marvellous maths



Year 2 - Rupert for a super attitude in all
areas of learning



Year 3 - Finley for fantastic comprehension



Year 4  - Harvey for terrific topic work



Year 5 - Grace for wonderful writing



Year 6 - Maeve for being a super friend

W e  h a v e  p u t  t h i s  d o c u m e n t  t o g e t h e r  t o  s h o w  w h a t
l e a r n i n g  l o o k s  l i k e  i n  o u r  s c h o o l  a n d  w h a t  y o u  w o u l d

e x p e c t  t o  s e e  i f  y o u  w e r e  t o  w a l k  a r o u n d  o u r  s c h o o l .   W e
h a v e  u p l o a d e d  t h i s  o n t o  o u r  s c h o o l  w e b s i t e  t o o !

We want to share our learning and curriculum with you, which is
why we are producing these 'Subject Overviews', a quick snapshot
of what each subject looks like at St Buryan Academy.  If you can't
quite see then click the image on the PDF newsletter for a link, or
visit the 'Curriculum - Subject Overview' page of our website. This

example shows our Creative Arts one page overview.

VALENTINES DAY
On Monday it is Valentines' Day!
We are inviting children to wear something red or pink
for a £1 donation which will go towards our camping trips
this year!

Remember that it will still be PE that day so something
practical must be worn.



Congratulations




Aidan

Katie

Layla E

Maths

If anyone has any small boxes, then
Mrs Cross would like these for a
project - thank you!

Reception and Gwenver parents - look
out for a letter going home today
regarding Forest School next half
term!

Our Playground Library and outdoor writing area being used.

Katie is now our fastest Times Table Rockstar in Nanjizal - 
even quicker than Mrs King!

Reggie, along with Penberth and Gwenver are loving
their dinosaur topic - especially after discovering this

dino egg!

Penberth were
amazing at

weighing objects
and comparing

weights this
week!

We learnt lots in Mrs Wilson's assembly and in class about Online Safety

The sandpit is always good fun - and messy!

The tables make great
things to write on and do

working out when the
books aren't big enough!


